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Welcome 
 

Dear School Community, 

 

As the Principal of Colleen Bevis Elementary School, it is my pleasure to welcome you to the 

2020-2021 school year!  We know that the past few months have been challenging, and we are 

excited to have students back in our classrooms filling them with energy and enthusiasm for 

learning.  We will strive to make every student feel safe, welcomed, connected, and a part of the 

Bevis family.  

 

Whether you are attending via eLearning or classroom, the faculty and staff at Bevis are highly 

effective and dedicated to maximizing each student’s potential.  Our teachers engage in 

professional learning communities, which promote collaboration and the exchanging of ideas 

among experts in the field.  Our team approach and exemplary parent and community support 

continues to make Bevis Elementary a school of distinction.  We look forward to celebrating our 

past and future accomplishments this coming school year!  

 

Please know that we are closely monitoring CDC, State and District Guidelines. The policies and 

procedures outlined in this Welcome Packet could change due to those guidelines. We will 

communicate changes as they are made. Thank you for your understanding and flexibility as we 

do everything we can to be responsive to the needs of the community around us. Open House is 

currently scheduled for Thursday, August 6 from 5:00pm – 7:00pm. The first day of school 

is Monday, August 10.     

 

 Our vision and mission is in place, and you will find that we will continue to set high 

expectations for all students to perform to the best of his or her ability.  Our staff is committed to 

excellence as evidenced by the outstanding performance of our students during the past nineteen 

years.  We welcome you and look forward to a successful year!  

 

If you have additional questions, don’t hesitate to call the school at 740-4000, ext. 0.   
 

                                                                                                             

 Sincerely,             

           

 

                                        

                                                                                                      

Rebecca Thoms                                

Principal                                                


